OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR PSNS
VISVA-BHARATI

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that Ministry of Human Resource
& Development (MoHRD), Government of India, has assigned NFDC
(National Film Development Corporation) to conduct the rock
concerts titled ‘Yeh India ka Time Hai’ in all Central Universities
and IITs across the country for the ensuing celebration of 70 years of
Independence and 75" year of Quit India Movement.

In view of the above, Yeh India Ka Time Hai’ shall be
celebrated in our university from 18:30 hrs to 20:30 hrs on 3w
September, 2017 at New Sangit-Kala Area, behind Natya-Ghar.

It is further informed that as a part of celebration there will be a
Brain Storming session ‘MANTHAN’ on ‘New India by 2022’, Pledge,
Patriotic Rabindra-Sangit by Sangit-Bhvana and Patriotic song by
Rock Concert named Rasia from Kolkata. The Hon’ble Vice-
Chancellor has kindly consented to attend the celebration.

All Staff (Academic and Non-Academic) and students are
requested to attend the celebration to make it a grand success.
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